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3F Class Prayer: 
Dear God,  Thank you for our

wonderful school. Thank you for
all the people who help us learn

and grow. We are grateful for the
fun, love and learning we share

each day, 
Amen 

At Walsgrave we are piloting an exciting project called ‘The difference Project. The project
uses children's literature, film, and songs to teach empathy, inclusivity, and how to navigate

difference, disagreement, and diversity. The resource provides lessons for primary-aged
children and aims to equip them with skills to understand identity, race, and belonging

while fostering kindness and compassion. Keep a look out on dojo and Tapestry to find out
what your child is doing in class. 

Useful reminders: 

Harvest Service at St Mary’s  

Together we 
Thrive

Parents Evening letters have gone out - please do not forget
to make you appointments
Phonics Reception and Year 1 event - please check dojo and
Tapestry for details. 

On Thursday all of KS1 and KS2 went
to St Mary’s to celebrate Harvest.

Our worship was lead by Rev’d Tom.
The service was about bread - how it

is made and how this links to
Harvest. Children from 3F help with

the bible readings and prayers. 

Bible Reading - James 1:17  

Love Thy Neighbour
We have had over 70 nominations from staff and

children. We are so proud to be a school that
celebrates kindness and unity. 

Every good and perfect present comes from heaven; it comes down from God; it comes down
from God, the Creator of the heavenly lights who does jot change or cause darkness by turning. 

A big Thank you...
St Mary’s PCC presented us with a gift to say thank you for the Stations of
the cross art work that we produced. We are going to use this gift to buy

some more art and craft equipment for an exciting Christmas Project. 

https://linktr.ee/walsgraveacademy

